
Notice to Bidders/Tenderers 

Tender Notice 1 
 

Bidders are kindly requested to note the following changes to the procurement Notice: 

 

No. Description Current Should Read as 
1  

 Proposal should be submitted by email 
to procurement.fj@undp.org, no later 
than 13th April, 2014 (Fiji Time). 

Proposal should be 
submitted by email to 
procurement.fj@undp.org, 
no later than 13th  April, 
2014 (Fiji Time). 

Proposal should be 
submitted by email to 
procurement.fj@undp.org, 
no later than 11th  May, 2014 
(Fiji Time). 

 

 

***However the revised Procurement Notice incorporating above changes is now 

uploaded*** 

 

 


